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AARA November Meeting 
 November 8th, 2023 @ 7:30 PM 

Slingerlands Fire Dept. 
(The 2nd Wednesday Due to a Conflict with 

 a Fire Department Event) 

 

Topic: SKYWARN Training 

 
PLEASE Pay Your Dues 

Dues are $20 
Checks can be sent to: 

 
Saul Abrams, K2XA 

307 Maple Rd. 
Slingerlands, NY 12159 
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October Meeting 

 
Our presentation was a video “Vintage Radio Group & Shack Tours” by RAT PAC.  If 
you want to see it again, or other amateur radio related presentations: go to ratpac.us or 
the “RAT PAC Amateur Radio” channel on Youtube.com. 

 

 
 

Dave Jennings WJ6W With His Vintage Radio Collection. 
Drake Equipment on the Upper Shelf and Collins on the Table Top 

 

 
 
 

WARM Award Revisited 

Harry “Bud” Hovey – WF2B 

Hello, fellow AARA members and other hams. Have you received the WARM Award or 
even heard of it? WARM means Worked Albany Radio Members. The details of how to 
qualify for the award can be found on the K2CT website – once there, click on Awards.  

As an AARA member you have to make at least 15 qualifying contacts of which at least 
5 must be other AARA members. Your info should be sent to Bud, WF2B at 
budh.wf2b@gmail .com.  Repeater contacts are not eligible.  See the following example 
of what the Award looks like. 

 

mailto:budh.wf2b@gmail
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1st Annual Great Hudson Valley Fox Hunt 
  
Its official!   Our areas first multi-site wide area fox hunt is set for next month during 
Veteran's Day Weekend Saturday November 11th. Details attached. 
This is designed to appeal to new comers and advanced people so no one is left out.  
 
What else is needed: 

• Hunters - We need people to find the Foxes by car, by foot or both! 
• Hiders -  We need people to hide and observe the foxes and engage with 
curious public. 
• Foxes - If anyone has a Fox or would like to be a fox (by using your mobile 
radio) please reach out. 

This is a Hudson Valley wide event and is not limited to any one club, but I know 
OMARC will lead by example.  USMA and QSY already excited!! 
 
Non-hams are very welcome and encouraged to take part. 
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OMARC = Overlook Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
www.omarcclub.org 
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Important Links: 
 
Find a license class in your area: www.arrl.org/class 

Find a license exam in your area: www.arrl.org/exam 

 

The Eastern Iowa DX Bulletin: 

http://www.eidxa.org/EIDXBulletin.html 

http://www.arrl.org/class
http://www.arrl.org/exam

